TTEA MINUTES - OCTOBER 15TH, 2018

Introductions

Approval of May Minutes – Quam and Krueger

<u>Presidents Report – Melanie Christensen/Amanda Quam</u>

Thank you to Kim Krueger and Kimberly McCarthy for putting on a great event for the school. Thank you to the volunteers who helped and especially to the parents and families for the generosity helping us to exceed our goal!

Thank you to Linda Sovich for helping to clean and organize the new sheds. This will help save money.

Thank you to all that helped at and attended Dads and Donuts and purchased merchandise and set-up at the Book Fair.

Square One Art

Order forms will be coming home soon. Finished product will be ready by Thanksgiving.

Lunch Bunch

Thank you to Kindie and first grade parents for providing Octobers lunch. Second grade parents will be asked to help for Conference week on November 14th. December is still TBD.

Dine and Dash

November 13th will be held at Parry's Pizza in Highlands Ranch from 4pm-9pm. Take-out is also included in the 20% back to the school.

Principal Report – Michele Radke

- Thank you to all who helped with Move-A-Thon, Book Fair and Dads and Donuts.
- New Z passes are starting to be passed out.
- Teacher conferences will be held the week of November 12th.
- Timber Trail Elementary made the top 100 schools in Colorado. Moving from 178 last year. Based on CMAs scores. More information in the email that was sent out.

Treasurers Report – Amy Griffin

Payment for Spirit Rock needs to be paid within 72 hours of booking.

Volunteer Coordinator – Sophia Susavilla

October 18th - picture retakes. October 25th – Bingo night. Volunteers will be needed for set-up. Teacher Conference week. Look for sign-up coming out to help with snacks for the week of November 12th.

King Soopers – Cheri Delgado

3Q was approximately \$2K. Looking at doing a promotion to help boost usage over the holidays.

Red Envelope

A letter will be sent home shortly if you are interested in donating to TTE staff members. This is a voluntary holiday cash initiative to help parents give to staff members that work at TTE.

Community Events - Julie Matuszeuski

Halloween Bingo will be held on October 25th. Paint a Sign Moms Night Out sign-up is now available and will be held on November 7th. Space is limited. Fun Fest scheduled for May 17th.

SAC Committee

Was held October 1. Meets four times a year to discuss budget . Please let Ms. Radke to find out more.

Social Media

Timber Trail is now on Twitter, Instagram and Facebook. Find links on the TTE home page.

Spirit Wear

Position is available to head up this committee.

Bright Futures for Douglas County – Melanie Christensen

Car painting is still available if interested. Please let Melanie know if you are interested in yard signs or door hangers.

Next meeting will be held on November 12th from 9:00 – 10:00 in the TTE library.

Attendees:

Jolene Richardson	Claire Bryant	Cheri Delgado	Julie Matuszeuski
Sophia Susavilla	Amy Niera	Kim Krueger	Amy Ball
Sarah Cervi	Kimberly McCarthy	Krissy Cabeen	Melanie Christensen
Anna Miner	Amy Griffin	Amanda Quam	